
July 29, 2021  
Association Staff: 

Rick Ellison, Director of Missions       
Nate Diehl, GARM/Campus Ministries Director 

Marsha Laird, Executive Ministry Assistant  
Angie Estes, Clerk/Ministry Assistant 

PRAYER WARRIORS NEEDED  
 

I Thessalonians 5 :17 tells us to "pray without ceasing." I have witnessed God do many  
mighty acts of work and answered prayer in the lives of individuals, churches and through  

the ministry of the association during these last several years. God has often given guidance, 
solved problems and moved His work forward in ways that we never could in our  own  

strength and cleverness. 
 

If you were to visit my office, you would see a little sign on my desk, picked up from the  
Billy Graham Library several years ago. It has a saying that has much wisdom. It simply says: 

"Pray First." 
 

What we, as an association of churches, will be able to accomplish in the future  
will be the result of prayer. 

 
I have observed, in every church that I know, people who have a special passion for prayer. If  
you are one of those special people, would you be willing to be a prayer warrior for the people 
and work of our association? Would you be willing to pray for the multitude of mission needs? 

 
If you are willing to receive some prayer requests from the association and pray for these,  

please call 251-945-5112 or email office@baldwinbaptist.com  
to be added to our Prayer Warrior list. 

 
 Prayerfully, 

Rick Ellison 


